
As a citizen of Portland, and an educator in PPS that works with the community at the newly renamed McDaniel High School that is 
located on 82nd, it is vital that our state does what is necessary for our students and community to make the neglected stare 
Highway into a road way that is safe and accessible for our citizens. There is no need for more people to die because of this faulty 
designed road way— we have the capability to transform this Highway. Please do what is necessary so we may invest in the repair 
and improvements that this roadway so desperately needs.


